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MINUTES OF APRIL 24 MEETING

June 20, 1991 TO: DIRECT MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 21-91 RE: MINUTES OF APRIL 24
MEETING For your information,
here are the minutes of the meeting of the Direct Marketing Committee held on April 24 in
Washington, DC. As we previously informed you, the next meeting of the Direct Marketing
Committee will be held in Washington on September 12, at 2:00 pm. It will be preceded by
a joint luncheon with the Sales Force Marketing Committee which will feature a report on
legal and regulatory issues affecting the industry. We will send you more detailed
information in the near future. Have a wonderful summer. Best regards, Stephanie Brown
Marketing Director Attachment
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